
DATE  

 

Lucas Harris 

Executive Director 

Surfrider Foundation Canada 

 

 

Re: Letter of Support for the Clean Coast Clean Waters Initiative  

 

 

This letter confirms support for Surfrider Foundation Canada and the Ocean Legacy 

Foundation as they complete the Clean Coast Clean Waters Initiative. We are thrilled to 

know that a key part of the initiative will be to support the cleanup of local shorelines 

that community members visit on a regular basis. We are also excited to know that 

materials collected in the clean-ups will be diverted from landfills, and instead ensure 

that materials are properly sorted and sent to the appropriate recycling facilities. 

 

The local [Chapter Name] of Surfrider Foundation Canada has been a consistent 

presence in the community over the years, helping to clean up local shorelines. The 

[name of local government] recognizes the tremendous benefits Surfrider Foundation 

Canada and the Ocean Legacy Foundation brings to the community and residents as 

they work to ensure the shorelines remain clean of debris throughout Southern 

Vancouver Island.  

 

Yours truly, 

 

[SIGNATURE] 

Name 

Title 

Organization 


